On November 20th Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following questions regarding Board Item PM2 - Project Modifications for Westward Elementary:

Question #1:  Please review the history of this decision.  

Response #1:  The original plan for the modernization of this school contemplated saving Buildings #7 and #8.  Several meetings were held with the school and SAC, and there was strong support to replace these buildings because they were closest to the parent drop-off loop and there was a concern about the safety of the students.  On December 14, 2005 the Board voted to use the Charter District Waiver for Castaldi Analysis and replace the buildings instead of renovating them. 

Question #2:  How much did we save by eliminating these buildings?

Response #2:  The Board Item indicated that the decision to replace the buildings required an increase of $1,233,904 to the Project Budget.
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